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Someone submitted this comment to City Council:

Would you like
to submit a
comment to City
Council?:

Yes

Your Name:: mark dylan
Your Email
Address:: markdylan92@gmail.com

Your Home
Address:: 400 SPRINGBORO LN, COLUMBUS, OH 43235-4666

Your comment
to the Bexley
City Council::

Dear City Manager, and Council members,
As a long time resident, I have been following the efforts of Columbus trying to remedy the lack of
housing (especially affordable) in Franklin County cities and suburbs.
Mayor Ginther suggests that the region needs to build 20,000 housing units at all price points per
year to meet the demand. Ginther recently announced the formation of a regional housing coalition
that will include local governments, businesses and nonprofits to evaluate how to maintain housing
affordability in central Ohio.
I was wondering if and how your city is planning to participate in this development effort.
Thanks for your feedback.
Best Regards,

Mark Dylan
markdylan92@gmail.com

Do you wish to
be contacted
regarding your
comment?:

Yes
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